
May 13,2014

To: Waskom ISD Board of Trustees

I recommend the following at-will employees for a letter of intent to employ during the 20L4-
2015 school year: presented by Jimmy E. cox-waskom rsD superintendent

Martha Ayala-Middle School/Elem. Cafeteria

La rry Brown-Maintenance

Nancy Dillard-Accounts payabre/Food service Director

Ton ny En glish-Assista nt Ma intenance/Tra nsportation Director

LaVaughn Fields-District Technology Director

DeLord Holomon-Maintenance

Lennie Hornaday-High School Cafeteria Manager

Kathy Johnson-Business Manager/payroll Clerk

Vencent Lee-Maintenance

Tomas Martinez-Maintenance

Dottie Mercer-PEIMS Coordinator

Maria Padron-Middle School/Elem. Cafeteria

Maria Pedraza-Middle School/Elem. Cafeteria

Melinda Prince-High School Cafeteria

Malinda Reamer-Food Service Coordinator

Sandra Rodgers-Superintendent Secretary

Ray 5ud ds-M a inten a nce/Transportation D irector

Devonna Warner-High School Cafeteria

Rhonda Warner-Middle School/Elem. Cafeteria

Theresa Williams-District Custodian
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